
The following Security Advisory (SA) is not available because it is marked “Safeguards 
Information” and is exempted from public disclosure in accordance with 10 CFR 2.390. 
 
SA-2009-06, “Recent inspection issue regarding the entry of unsearched material into the 
protected area” 
  
The Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) has issued SA-2009-06 on April 28, 2009, to all 
power reactors.  Note that the SA contains physical security information and is, therefore, being 
withheld from public disclosure in accordance with 10 CFR 2.390. 
 
Lead Contact: Joseph Willis, NSIR 

301-415-6869 
E-mail Joseph.Willis@nrc.gov 
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